DORSET ARMS

Covid- 19 Guidelines

We will be enforcing a one-way system through the pub. Entry will be via the porch way & exit via
the side door on the terrace.

We strongly advise you to book a table even if it is just for drinking to avoid disappointment so that
we can strictly follow the safe social distancing guidelines.

When arriving for a table, please wait by the front entrance to be shown to your table.

You may not order drinks or food directly at the bar and every table will be table service . Please stay
seated at your table whilst eating or drinking (unless to use the bathroom) and a member of staff
will be with you as soon as possible to take your orders.

There are hand sanitizers at the restaurant entrance and one on every table in the main restaurant,
bar tables and top garden marquees tables. Hand sanitizers will also be available just before you
enter the bathrooms and within the bathrooms. Please use these when entering and leaving.

Toilets can be accessed via the Pub entrance. Only 1 person at a time can use the bathrooms. There
will be staff to advise you if they are available for use and if not you will be asked to wait in a
designated waiting area.

Garden tables will have a green block which signals the table is clean and ready to be allocated for
use at or a red block which signals the table has not be cleaned and is not ready.

We will be asking you to provide your full name, telephone number & how many guests will be on
your table when booking with us for the track and trace system.

The toilets will be cleaned regularly throughout the day as well as professionally cleaned every
morning & evening,.

All staff on duty will have their temperatures checked before they enter the premises to start their
shift.

For your safety and comfort there are screens along the bar and between every table in the bar, main
restaurant & garden room with tables spaced 1+metres from each other to protect you and our staff.

Tables in the front garden, top garden and in the marquees have all been spaced 2 metres apart to
ensure safe social distancing.

There will be no silverware, glasses or other items on the tables. You will be provided with these by
staff when your order has been taken.

Please, if possible, pay by card only.

This is a new way of service for all of us, so please bear with us and comply with
any requests made of you by our staff to ensure that we are able to keep everyone

safe & remain open.
Do not hesitate to ask any of the team if you are unsure about anything

Please relax & enjoy your time here with us.




